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The Department of Justice is taking some credit for the lack of illegal     activities taking place at
the polls last wek as millions came out to vote. And  Attorney General, J.B. Van Hollen, says the
agents that were sent out to places  like La Crosse, were just there to do their jobs.

(Click for Audio)

No major problems were reported at any polls throughout the state. Agents  were posted in 13
Wisconsin city's.
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